
SYSL Board of Directors Meeting 

Tuesday, January 26, 2021 

7:00 pm 

Roll Call 

Kevin Grant, Amanda Grant, Jon Grant, Lou Teixeira, Craig Smith, Ruben Teixeira, Rik Moore, Stephanie 
Shirey, Sid Dutta 

Covid Report- masks will be worn. All other restrictions or rules have been lifted as of now.  Rules are 
subject to change as the season approaches. 

Soccer Development- Ruben Teixeira-  Would like to have Summer  Soccer Camps/Clinics for Stoughton 
Youth Soccer Players.  More details to come. 

Registrars report- Travel teams need to be submitted by Feb. 1 

341 players are currently signed up for the spring season 

¾ girls – 20 girls 2 teams of 10 girls need one more coach.  Tom C is the only coach signed up as now. 

¾ boys- 25 boys 2 teams 12/ 13 need more coaches 

5/6 girls-27 girls 13/14 2 coaches 

5/6 boys- 20 boys (possible  a few boys from 4th grade move up) 

7/8 girls 18/21 (possible 3-4 girls move up to play high school age) 

7/8 boys 20 boys (possible 3-4 boys move up to play high school age) 

HS girls- 14 players 

HS boys-9 players 

Field report- Need to install new nets.  Need to reseed field 1 

Treasurer’s Report- $1000 grant.  Small profit made in fall 

Concession Report-No concession stand in Spring due to COVID 

SSSL Report- SSSL Scholarship $950 for graduating senior.  Any player can apply and fill out paperwork. 

TOP Soccer-  No TOP soccer for the spring season. 

Spring 2021 season- no time to find enough sponsors. 

Need pinnies for travel teams 

Price increase?  Possible $20 a travel player due to increased fees from SSSL, MYS, PPE etc.  More details 
to come. 

 



 

 

 


